
Project: Glen Arbor Bridge Pipeline Replacement 

Project 

Location: Ben Lomond, at Glen Arbor Road 

Background: The District water main inside Glen 

Arbor Road is both undersized and leaking. 

Additionally, the pipe is inaccessible and 

maintenance cannot be performed 

Project Description: This project includes the 

design and construction of an 8-inch ductile iron 

water main to extend across the Glen Arbor Bridge. 

In addition to being larger than the current pipe, the 

new pipe will be designed to be easily observed and 

repaired when needed.  

Estimated Bid Amount:  Still in Design Phase 

 

 


